
Our Contact Details are as follows:- 
Tel - 01706 654000 - Email: ffn2@fisherfeldchildcare.co.uk

Or keep in touch with iConnect/ParentZone, please ask a member of staff if you need help
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MAY 2024

EDINBURGH WAY

DATES FOR DIARY 
12TH MAY - NATIONAL NURSES DAY

We will be inviting the children to come dressed up in 
something they might what to be when they grow up. 

 13TH MAY - LAMBS STAY AND PLAY 2.30PM 
17TH MAY - DUCKLINGS STAY AND PLAY 2.30PM  

23RD MAY - WORLD TURTLE DAY
We will be having an under the sea day at nursery. 

LOOK WHAT WE HAVE BEEN 
DOING…
The Farmers have been learning about recycling and how it 
supports caring for the environment. We took part in litter picking, 
learnt about what each recycle bin at home means and got the 
chance to recycle some materials found in our homes and nursery. 

The Ducklings and Farmer’s children enjoyed learning linked to the
‘Chapatti moon’ story. We linked this to learning about Ramadhan. 
We learnt about fasting and what it teaches those who fast. We 
celebrated Eid with our friends and the children enjoyed dressing 
up and taking part in party games.  The children enjoyed having 
henna on their hands, learning new songs about Ramadan and 
exploring our Ramadan sensory bin.

The Lamb’s children learnt about Easter through the story ‘Rabbit 
pie’. We decorated eggs, joined in an Easter egg hunt and made 
Easter cornflake cakes. 

LOOK WHAT WE WILL BE DOING 
NEXT…
We will be sending home our Eddie weekend teddy and look 
forward to seeing what the children get up to out and about in the 
community. If you have any special events coming up and would 
like to take Eddie for the weekend, please speak to a member of 
the team.  

We will also be introducing more forest school activities to support 
with communication and language.  


